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Engineering Department – Steve Farst 

 Capital Projects: 

Hanstein Addition and  Work is substantially Complete.   
 College Street waterline    
  Improvements   
   
Glendening Sewer Rehab Bids received 8/24/18.  Lowest responsive, responsible bidder is G & G 

Enterprises.  Contract Award was submitted and contracts are being 
processed.  Work (to replace a section of sanitary sewer main) will proceed 
next month.    

 
Hamilton Rd at Firehouse Design completed.  Bid solicitation will begin on 9/19/18. 
   Lane Intersection Imprvts   
 
Hendron Ditch Dredging Using Stormwater account funds, permits are being secured from the State 
 And US Army Corps of Engineers to clean out accumulated sediment 

between SR 317, upstream to Hendron Road.  Work is anticipated, pending 
receipt of permits, to occur in October/November. 

 Streets/Street: 

2018 Street Maintenance Paving and spot curb repair complete.   Striping is underway.  Crack seal 
  Program is underway on various streets. 
 

  
 Development projects: 

New High School site  Site improvements are preceding.      
 
Rickenbacker Central Site site improvements underway.  (site formerly known as Kurtz Site) 
 


